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From: Mullen, Dr. Brendan

Sent: Thursday, January as, 2006 2:45 PM

To: Pritzker, Dr. Kenneth; Mendes, Maria

Subject: RE: Update on ER/PR's

By the end of next week.

Dr. Brendan Mullen
Department of Pathology and Laboratory Medicine
Mount Sinai Hospital
600-600 University Avenue
Toronto, ON M5G 1X5
1:416-586-4553 f:416-586~8589 e:bmullen@mtsinai.on.ca

-----Original Message----­
From: Pritzker, Dr. Kenneth
sent: Thursday, January as, 2006 1:52 PM
To: Mendes, Maria; Mullen, Dr. Brendan
Subject: FW: Update on ER/PR's

Kenneth P. H. Pritzker M.D FRCPC
Pathologist·in-Chief
Director, Pathology and Laboratory Medicine
Mount Sinai Hospital
600 University Avenue
Toronto, Canada, M5G 1X5

Phone (1)(416) 586 4453
Fax (1 )(416) 586 8589

E-mail: kpntzker@mtsinaI.On.C8

~~---Original Message----
From: Donald Cook [mailto:Donald.Cook@hccsj.nl.ca)
sent: January 4, 2006 3:05 PM
To: kpritzker@mtsinaLon.ca
Cc: Robert Williams
Subject: Update on ERjPR's

Page I or J

Hi Ken,
Dr Williams is asking for an update on the ER's and PR's In regard to the progress In staining and how
soon we can expect to receive further results in the review process, Looking forward in hearing from you.
All the best for the New Year.
Don Cook

12/8/2007
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